
From: Aldridge, Jason H. [mailto:Jason.Aldridge@dos.myflorida.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 5:46 PM 
To: RSinger@naplesgov.com 
Cc: Elaine Reed <ereed@napleshistoricalsociety.org> 
Subject: SHPO Response for Proposed Naples Ordinance for NFIP Reviews 
 
Good Afternoon Robin, 
 
I’ve attached a copy of our letter and will send a hard copy as well. At this time our office is unable to 
defer the responsibilities associated with reviewing NFIP projects to local governments that are not 
Certified Local Governments. Please let me know if you have any questions about our letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Aldridge  
Compliance Review Supervisor | Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer | Bureau of Historic 
Preservation | Division of Historical Resources | Florida Department of State | 500 South Bronough 
Street | Tallahassee, Florida 32399 | 850.245.6344 | 1.800.847.7278 | Fax: 850.245.6439 
|Jason.Aldridge@DOS.MyFlorida.Com | dos.myflorida.com/historical 
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